
November 14, 2019

Dear Port Colden Parents/Guardians, 

This morning a Lock Down was initiated at Port Colden School for approximately 10 minutes. The Lock Down 
was accidentally triggered. The Washington Township Police Department responded to the school, ensured 
the school was safe, and left the building at the conclusion of the Lock Down. 

After the Lock Down, students resumed their normal schedules. We would like to thank the Washington 
Township Police Department for their quick response, in ensuring our students and staff were safe. 

If you have any questions/concerns, please contact me. 

Sincerely, 

Mr. Michael Neu 
Principal, Port Colden School 


